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Each year at this time I am asked 
to write a few paragraphs about 

the past year, highlighting the many 
achievements and accomplishments 
of The Tiny Miracles Foundation. 
This is not an easy task. How can 
one summarize the incredible impact 
this singular organization has had 
upon the lives of premature babies 
and their families? Mere words and 
facts do not capture the true essence 
of The Tiny Miracles Foundation. 
So this year, I will leave that to the 
photos and stories throughout the 
Newsletter. Rather, I prefer to speak 
about what I believe to be the true 
story of TTMF.

Although our name refers to pree-
mies (they are indeed miracles), the 
miracles that I see every day are any-
thing but tiny. They are the miracles 
of mentors speaking with and hold-
ing the hands of frightened parents 

as their infant lies within an isolette 
in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit. 
They are the miracles of TTMF pro-
viding emergency funds for rent, food, 
utilities, and more for impoverished 
families with a fragile newborn. They 

are the miracles of a Board that puts 
the needs and interests of those whom 
we serve above any other concerns. 
They are the miracles of so many 
volunteers who give so generously of 
their time and energy. They are the 

miracles of our many donors whose 
belief in our mission makes all that 
we do possible. They are the mira-
cles of a staff who work tirelessly  
every day.

When I first came to The Tiny 
Miracles Foundation I posted a song 
verse on my door. “If only you would 
believe in miracles, baby, so would 
I” (you must excuse me - I came of 
age in the 60’s). Having experienced 
the many wonders of 
TTMF, I now have
an answer. Yes, 
I do believe 
in miracles. 
I remain 
honored 
and hum-
bled to be 
part of this 
extraordinary 
family.

George Colabella
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

“We remain committed to 
responding with compassion to the 
many needs and challenges of the 

many premature babies and families 
in our expanded community.”

“How can one summarize 
the incredible impact this 

singular organization  
has had upon the lives  

of premature babies and 
their families?”

In January it was my great honor 
to begin my term as President of 

the Board of Directors of The Tiny 
Miracles Foundation. I am excited to 
have the opportunity to build on the 
great foundation. 

I am deeply grateful to my prede-
cessor, Leelee Smith Klein, and her 
leadership of TTMF during her 7 
years of presidency. Her spirit and 
commitment has helped make TTMF 
the great organization it is today. We 
had the privilege of honoring her at 
our annual gala this past spring. She 
continues to serve on our Board as the 
Programs Committee Chair. 

This past year Lori M. Church 
finished her term as a 6 year Board 

Member. Lori and Scott Church and 
the McInerny family have been com-
mitted supporters of TTMF for over 
8 years. We have been blessed by their 
consistent philanthropic gifts that have 
helped sustain our growth. Lori has 
also volunteered many hours to TTMF 
as the lead parent mentor at Bridge-
port Hospital, Chair and program 
leader for our emergency Financial 
Assistance Program (FAP). In addition, 
she created our annual newsletter and 
served on numerous committees. Lori 
remains one of our most dedicated and 
committed volunteers. We are happy 
to report that she remains a passionate 
volunteer and continues to mentor and 
Chair FAP. Thank you, Lori, for all of 

your service to families of premature 
babies in our community!

In 2017 we welcomed Michael Car-
bino, CFP, ChFC to the Board of Di-
rectors. Michael is a Senior Financial 
Planner and Financial Services Exec-
utive with Barnum Wealth Manage-
ment. Michael and his wife Jaclyn 
have been on-going supporters of 
TTMF. We are pleased that Michael 
will be bringing his skills and com-
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PRESIDENT’S LETTER CON’T “My first mother’s day 
happened while in the 

NICU. I received a 
mother’s day gift with  
a keychain that said 
MOM. At the time, I 

didn’t feel like a mom or a 
good one for that matter. 

It took me a while to use it. 
Now it is on my keychain 
and I see it every day. It 
reminds me what I have 

been through.” 
—PARENT OF PREEMIE

passion to TTMF.
I am inspired by the commitment of 

the Board. The Board set our strategic 
direction by defining organizational 
objectives which included expand-
ing our services and programs with 
new hospital partnerships. In January 
TTMF added our 5th hospital part-
ner. - St. Vincent’s Medical Center. 
We are looking forward to helping 
more families of premature infants. 
There are several more opportunities 
on the horizon for expansion and en-
richment of our programs, services, 
and assistance. We remain commit-
ted to responding with compassion 

to the many needs and challenges of 
the many premature babies and fam-
ilies in our expanded community. 
The growth of TTMF continues to 
be a collective effort by our dedicated 
Board Members, volunteers, donors, 
and staff.

I look forward 
to continuing 
the important 
work  
towards 
fulfilling  
the mission  
of The  
Tiny  
Miracles 
Foundation.
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In September 2015, my husband and 
I learned we were expecting twins 

and were thrilled. At We found out 
we were expecting a boy and a girl. 
We could not have been more excit-
ed! Each test came back normal and 
both babies were developing on track. 
When I was about 24 weeks, I got 
a headache that wouldn’t go away - 
it just didn’t feel right. I called my 
OB who told me to go immediately 
to Norwalk Hospital.. I went in and 
told the doctors and nurses I might be 
overacting. They ran some tests and I 
was diagnosed with pre-eclampsia, a 
life threatening condition

I was told I would be in the hospi-
tal until I delivered and thought, “Ok, 
no problem.” To my surprise, that 
meant I wouldn’t get anywhere close 
to full term - my daughter was growth 
restricted. I would be lucky to get 
to 28 weeks. My totally normal and 
uneventful pregnancy had complete-
ly changed. My OB held my hand as 
and told me a doctor from the NICU 
would be in. I was certainly shocked 
and confused as this physician dis-

cy c-section. As fate would have it, 
when my husband left the OR to put 
on scrubs, the twins were born and 
quickly taken to the NICU. 

Our stay in the NICU was a long 
and hard journey. Jack was born 
weighing 1lb. 13oz. and Josie weighed 
just 1lb. 5oz. at birth. They were both 
born with severely underdeveloped 
lungs and required intubation. They 
were diagnosed with chronic lung 
disease and while they each had ad-
ditional issues, their main issue was 
always their lungs. Sadly, we weren’t 
able to bring both of our sweet babies 
home.

 Despite fighting so very hard, our 
beautiful baby boy Jack had lungs that 
were too sick and he passed away 
when he was 8 weeks old. To say it 
was devastating would be a massive 
understatement. We will miss and 
love him every day. He is an incredi-
bly important part of our family and 
we know he is watching out for his 
sister, Josie. 

Josie spent 6 months in the NICU, 
with many ups and downs. Little Josie 
had 5 surgeries while in the NICU. 
Today she is beyond thriving. She is 17 
months old and is catching up on all 
of her milestones (she’s almost walk-
ing!) and is truly the happiest baby 
in the world. She is always smiling 
and brings so much joy to everyone 
around her. She is truly a tiny miracle!

We were introduced to Tiny Mir-
acles shortly after the twins were 
born. Right away, we were sent a care 
package for the babies and we felt the 
support immediately. During Josie’s 
extremely long 6 months in the NICU 
and additional 3 months in a rehab 
hospital in NY, I lost my job and Tiny 
Miracles was able to provide much 
needed financial support. 

When Josie came home after 9 

months in the hospital, Sela and an-
other mother dropped off supplies, 
which were a huge help, especially 
when we were getting used to life at 
home with a baby on medical equip-
ment. Sela emailed my husband and 
me regularly with support and kind 
words that were so comforting to 
us during such an unstable time in 
our lives. Having sick children in the 
NICU is so scary and uncertain and 
the hardest thing to do is get up ev-
ery morning and go to the hospital 
and not know what you are going to 
be walking into. One spends the day 
with babies which you may or may 
not be able to hold that day, and then 
having to go home at the end of the 
day without your babies in your arms. 
The support we received from Tiny 
Miracles went so far in helping to ease 
the pain of our NICU journey and for 
that we are forever grateful!

MIRACLE STORY
KUGELMAS FAMILY

Josephine in the NICU, and today.

“It was such a shock  
that my totally normal and 
uneventful pregnancy had 

changed overnight.”

cussed survival rates. That began the 
fog much of which remains with me 
to this day.

I was transferred to Yale-New Hav-
en, and once at Yale I was focused on 
staying pregnant for as long as possi-
ble. Unfortunately, I only made it to 
26 weeks, 5 days before John Neil and 
Josephine Mary were born on Leap 
Day 2016. I had to have an emergen-
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The birth of a child is considered 
a miracle, but for us the miracle 

did not arrive as planned or expect-
ed. In the Spring of 2015 my spouse 
and I received the news that we were 
expecting twins. However, due to a 
pre-existing condition, I was admitted 
to the hospital at just 5 months and 2 
weeks of gestation. At 26 weeks I gave 
birth to Julia and Matthias. Our micro 
preemies weighed only 1 pound each. 
Our precious preemies experienced 
numerous medical complications. Ju-
lia and Matthias were to spend their 
first 3 months in the Neonatal Inten-
sive Care Unit at Bridgeport Hospital.

The nurses and social worker rec-
ommended that I meet with a men-
tor from The Tiny Miracles Founda-
tion. I was visited by Lori Church, a 
Tiny Miracles mentor. We spent time 

El nacimiento de un niño se con-
sidera un milagro, pero para no-

sotros, el milagro no llegó como lo 
planificamos o esperamos. En la pri-
mavera de 2015, mi esposo y yo re-
cibimos la noticia de que tendríamos 
gemelos. Sin embargo, debido a una 
condición preexistente, fui admitida al 
hospital con apenas 5 meses y 2 sema-
nas de gestación. A las 26 semanas, di 
a luz a Julia y Matthias. Nuestros mi-
cro bebés prematuros pesaban apenas 
1 libra cada uno. Nuestros hermosos 
prematuros tenían muchas complica-
ciones médicas. Julia y Matthias pas-
arían los 3 primeros meses en la Uni-
dad Neonatal de Cuidados Intensivos 
en el Hospital Bridgeport.

Los enfermeros y trabajador social 
recomendaron que me reuniera con 
un mentor de la Fundación The Tiny 

talking, and Lori provided the com-
fort and support that was so meaning-
ful, as she shared her personal story as 
a mother of a preemie. Lori provided 
a gift of hope.

As Venezuelan immigrants, we had 
no family in the area upon whom we 
could rely. Having been on bed rest 
and spending months with my pree-
mie twins in the hospital I lost my job 
of 11 years and my spouse worked ex-
tra hours to try to make up the differ-
ence. We didn’t have enough money 
to cover some of our home expenses. 
Once again TTMF was by our side. 
TTMF provided a month’s rent, gave 
us bouncing chairs for our babies, and 
monitors. 

The Tiny Miracles Foundation was 
a great support to us during the worst 
moment a parent can face — not only 

the financial support but the emo-
tional support as well. Knowing that 
we could talk to someone who had 
been in our situation and were able to 
understand us 100% without judging 
was super important. My husband, 
my children, and I will be eternally 
grateful to TTMF. Getting connected 
with The Tiny Miracles Foundation, I 
learned that there are still people with 
big hearts and to see life with a dif-
ferent perspective. Most importantly, I 
learned to be more human, compas-
sionate, and to help others.

Miracles. Recibí la visita de la mentora 
de Tny Micracles, Lori Church. Pas-
amos el tiempo hablando y Lori me 
dió alivio y apoyo, que significaron 
mucho para mí, al compartir su histo-
ria personal como madre de un bebé 
prematuro. Lori me dió esperanza.

Como inmigrantes venezolanos, no 
teníamos familiares en el área con 
quienes contar. Mientras estaba en 
cama y al pasar meses con mis geme-
los prematuros, perdí mi trabajo de 11 
años, entretanto, mi esposo trabajaba 
horas extras para tratar de compen-
sar por la diferencia. No teníamos 
suficiente dinero para cubrir nuestros 
gastos de la casa. Nuevamente, TTMF 
estuvo a nuestro lado. TTMF nos pro-
porcionó un mes de renta, nos dio 
mecedoras para los bebés y monitores.  

La Fundación The Tiny Miracles 

representó un gran apoyo para no-
sotros durante el peor momento que 
un padre puede tener, no sólo a través 
de apoyo financiero, sino también 
emocional. El saber que podíamos 
hablar con alguien que había estado 
en nuestra situación y era capaz de 
entendernos por completo, sin juzgar-
nos, fue muy importante. Mi esposo, 
mis hijos y yo estaremos eternamente 
agradecidos a TTMF. Al conectarme 
con la Fundación The Tiny Miracles, 
aprendí que aún hay personas con 
un gran corazón y comencé a ver la 
vida desde una perspectiva distinta. 
Más importante aún, aprendí a ser 
más humana, compasiva y a ayudar 
a otros.

MIRACLE STORY

HISTORIA DE UN MILAGRO

PASTRAN/SILVA FAMILY

LA FAMILIA PASTRAN/SILVA

the Pastran/Silva family
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Held on April 29th at The Inn at 
Longshore, this year’s gala was 
both a major success and a night 
of entertainment and mingling. 
With a crowd of more than 200, 
it proved to be a festive night, 
generating significant funds for the 
programs and services of The Tiny 
Miracles Foundation. The proceeds 
of the evening go towards TTMF’s 
support of premature babies and 
their parents. The gala committee 
made the evening a welcoming 
event as friends and supporters 
gathered on a cloud-free evening. 
The highlight of the evening was 
a touching tribute to Leelee Smith 
Klein for her outstanding leadership 
as Board President for 7 years. As 
she was honored for her unflagging 
commitment and generosity the 
audience stood and applauded in 
appreciation. A special film was 
shown, highlighting the many 
individuals whose lives she has 
touched. The theme of the evening 
was America’s Got Preemies, 
highlighted by a special performance 
by Oz Pearlman, a finalist on 
America’s Got Talent. Oz mystified 
the packed house with his numerous 
mind reading feats. Adding to the 
entertainment was songwriter and 
singer Jessica Allossery. Once again, 
the community rallied in support 
of the most vulnerable babies and 
families in our many neighborhoods. 

ANNUAL GALA

1

1 Scott and Ami Hoffman, Larry Broder, Lisa and Eric Broder  2 Jaclyn and Michael Carbino  3 Larsen, 
Michael and Grace Klein  4 Oz Pearlman and Eric Broder  5 Rahul Gupta and Dr. Shruti Gupta

32 

54

THE SEVEN YEARS LEELEE SERVED  
AS PRESIDENT OF THE BOARD ARE JUST  

A SMALL PART OF HER MANY CONTRIBUTIONS 
TO TTMF. SHE CONTINUES TO SERVE AS 

MENTOR, CHAIR OF THE PROGRAM COMMITTEE, 
SPOKESPERSON, AND MAJOR DONOR. HER 

ENTHUSIASM AND ENERGY CONTINUE TO GUIDE 
TINY MIRACLES. AS PRESIDENT EMERITUS, 

LEELEE WILL REMAIN A VITAL PART OF  
THE TINY MIRACLES FOUNDATION.

Leelee Klein
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On November 15, in conjunction 
with World Prematurity Day, 
The Tiny Miracles Foundation 
presented a special exhibition: 
Art Ahead of its Time. Held at 
the Westport Arts Center, the 
exhibit showcased art including 
footprints and handprints by 
preemies in the NICU as well 
as art by preemies who are 
now adults. The show was also 
exhibited at Upper Crust Bakery 
& Café in Darien and Trumbull. 
Look for announcements for 
this year’s show.

BEARDSLEY ZOO

WORLD PREMATURITY DAY

Under sunny 
autumn skies, 
the Wild Family 
Event held at the 
Beardsley Zoo on 
September 18th 
drew numerous 
children and 
families. This annual 
event is a fun time 
in which all enjoy 
an afternoon of 
observing animals, 
listening to music, 
and making new 
friends. Each year 
former preemies 
and their parents 
celebrate the day. 
Join us this year  
on Sunday, 
September 17.

1  Zoo guest enjoying  
the event   

2  Bernsohn Family   
3  DeShay Family   
4  Morgan Family

1  Teagan and Lori Church  2  Braden Franchi  3  Kevin Kugelmas, Seve Esposito and Michael Carbino

1

2

3

4

1 2 3

“Your blanket humanized our 2 lb. baby that lay 
helpless in the incubator, and our entire experience. 

The feelings of having a baby that early and that 
sick are hard to explain, but the fact that she had a 

“blankie” made her more real to us.” 
—MOTHER OF 26-WEEKER

“Words cannot express the gratitude we feel 
for the love and support The Tiny Miracles 
Foundation has shown us. We are blessed 

that in our most trying of times, people like 
you have rallied around us. Thank you!”

—MOTHER OF 32-WEEK TWINS
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A TIME OF
GROWTH

Since last year’s Newsletter, The 
Tiny Miracles Foundation has con-

tinued to respond to the many needs 
of preemies and families. Through the 
guidance and direction provided by 
the Board, TTMF has expanded and 
enriched its commitment to this vul-
nerable population. In direct response 
to the needs of families, TTMF added 
its fifth partner hospital. St. Vincent’s 
Medical Center in Bridgeport has be-
come part of the TTMF family. Our 
full services, programs, and assistance 
are now available to the preemies and 
families at this medical facility. Board 
Member, Christine Yang, participated 
in an extensive tour of Prolacta Biosci-
ence. Over the course of the multi-day 
educational sessions Christine brought 
back to TTMF the latest advancements 
in the utilization of mother’s milk and 
the benefits to preemies. 

Elisabeth Schneider, Director of 
Family Services, conducted two for-
mal and in-depth mentor training 
sessions. These sessions enhanced the 
skills of our mentors as they contin-
ue to support new mothers. Elisabeth 
shared the accomplishments of TTMF 
as she spoke to a number of presti-
gious organizations across the nation. 
In January, she led a 3.5 hour train-
ing for nurses, doctors, social work-
ers, and other professionals. Hosted 
by the Connecticut chapter of Post-
partum International, she present-
ed an in-depth seminar on Perinatal 
Bereavement. Most recently she led a 
one hour presentation at the Postpar-
tum International Conference in Phil-
adelphia. Her topic was “Psychosocial 
Support of NICU Families: The Tiny 
Miracles Foundation Model.”

TTMF has expanded its Medical Ad-
visory Board. Joining this select board 
are Raul Arguello, M.D. (WCHN-Dan-
bury Hospital), William Cusick, M.D. 

Once again, The Tiny Miracles Foundation made it 
into print.  A special article in The Ridgefield Press 
told the story of TTMF Board Member, Robin Black.  
Kids World, an insert in several local newspapers, 
shared the story of TTMF through the words of Board 
President, Marisela Esposito. 

IN THE PRESS

On May 31st, The Tiny Miracles Foundation was formally recognized by the full Connecticut Senate. Led 
by Senator Bob Duff, a certificate recognizing the contributions made by TTMF was presented. With 
additional legislative co-signers it reads, In recognition of your outstanding work in hospitals to provide 
support for families of premature infants. Your work fills a unique and often overlooked need of preemie 
parents–an emotional support system which lasts past the hospital stay. We thank you for the many 
families whom you have helped during their time of need.

RECOGNITION BY CONNECTICUT SENATE

(St. Vincent’s Medical Center) and 
Shruti Gupta, M.D. (St. Vincent’s Med-
ical Center). TTMF is fortunate to 
have an involved and dynamic Hospi-
tal/Medical Advisory Board. The com-
ing year promises even more growth. 

TTMF remains committed to provid-
ing not only compassionate dynamic 
services, programs, and assistance but 
equally important, a sense of hope. We 
look forward to keeping you informed 
of our activities throughout the year.
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MIRACLE MAKERS
THE LEIR FAMILY

A special thank you to the 
many volunteers who gave 
their time and energy in 
creating our very special 
blankets for preemies. This 
past year young students 
from Middlesex Middle 
School, Long Lots Elementary 
School, and the Girl Scouts 
were a few of the many 
volunteers who make this 
TTMF project possible. These 
colorful blankets shield 
preemies in isolettes from the 
harsh lights and sounds of the 
Neonatal Intensive Care Units.

The Tiny Miracles Foundation has 
been fortunate to be a recipient of 

the generosity of the Founders of The 
Leir Charitable Foundations, Henry J. 
and Erna D. Leir. We honor these two  
extraordinary individuals as Miracle  
Makers. Their Legacy will continue in the 
hearts of all people of good will. The Leirs  
devoted their time and efforts to philan-
thropy, in order to enhance world pros-
perity and individual accomplishment. 
Over their lifetime, The Leir’s immense 
successes were honored internationally. 
The Leir Charitable Foundations are com-
mitted to the global humanitarian ideals 
and interests of The Leirs. Thus, its work 
supports the advance of high quality edu-
cational and cultural institutions, medical 
research and care, services for children 
and the disadvantaged, and programs that 
enhance multi-cultural understanding and 
diversity. Remaining active all their lives, 
Mrs. Leir passed away in January 1996 and 
Mr. Leir passed away in 1998. The Leir 
Charitable Foundations continues their 
philanthropic legacy.

WITH WARM 
GRATITUDE

Erna and Henry Leir



10 THE TINY MIRACLES FOUNDATION  |  WWW.TTMF.ORG  |  be a miracle

MIRACLE
DONORS

July 1, 2016–June 30, 2017

$20,000 AND ABOVE
The Bauer Foundation 
Michael and Leelee Klein 
The Leir Charitable 
  Foundations

$10,000 TO $19,999
Fairfield County Bar 
  Foundation 
The Maximilian E. & Marion 
  O. Hoffman Foundation 
Thomas and Paula 
  McInerney 
Christopher and Ginger 
  Wilson 

$5,000 TO $9,999
Bankwell Financial Group, 
  Inc.
Barnum Wealth 
  Management
Broder & Orland, LLC
Scott and Lori Church      
Robert and Cindy Citrone 
Jake and Alice Clark
Crane Fund for Widows and 
  Children      
First County Bank 
  Foundation
Blake Franchi and  
  Laura Lamanna-Franchi 
Lee and Claudia Godina
Mike and Kristie Godina
Jefferies LLC      
Réal and Tara Leclerc      
Patricio and Lisa Misitrano      
Near & Far Aid
Network for Good  
  (Individuals supporting the 
  SoNo Half Marathon)
Purdue Pharma L.P.
Ronald McDonald House 
Charities Global      
Stamford Health    
James and Eileen Thomas
Yale New Haven Health

$2,500 TO $4,999
The Albert Wadsworth  
  and Helen Meserve 
  Memorial Fund
Jon and Kimbel Biele      
Eric and Lisa Broder      
Michael and Jaclyn Carbino      
The Charles and Mabel P. 
  Jost Foundation
David and Ashley Dineen      
Thomas and Paulette 
  Duplinsky      
Tim and Cheryl Egan      
Ernest and Joan Trefz 
  Foundation
Mike and Kelly Fedak      
Michael and Pat Gallo      
Jeff and Eila Johnson      
JP Morgan Chase & Co.      
Marshall and Johanna Kiev
Jimmy and Krystle LaManna      
David Lummis      
New Canaan Community 

  Foundation
Petit Family Foundation
Alok and Cindy 
  Reejhsinghani      
S&P Global 
Third Point LLC
Union Savings Bank 
  Foundation
Western Connecticut Health 
  Network

$1,000 TO $2,499
Justin Adams      
Aiello Charitable  
  Foundation
Jeff and Michelle Barman      
Blue Buffalo Company
Brian and Laurie Bessey      
William and Patricia 
  Cunningham      
Lindsay Czarniak      
Brett and Laura DeShay      
Sara Dillon      
Eileen Fisher, Inc
Seve and Marisela Esposito      
Foundation for Life
Christine Gallagher      
Michael and Kara Gerardi      
Jason and Brooke Gies      
The Goodnow Fund
Andrew and Lauren Greig      
Stephen and Nancy Grune      
Mark and Kerry Hanson
Randy and Cindy Heck      
Andrew Hunt and Carrie  
  Cromwell-Hunt      
Adam Leapley      
Little Giraffe Foundation
James Madej      
Andy and Danielle Maloney      
Temy and Monica  
  Mancusi-Ungaro      
Merrill Lynch–New Canaan 
Wealth Management Group
Thomas and Susan 
  McInerney      
Thomas and Gwendolyn 
  Noto      
Ron and Barbara Oliver      
Eugene and Bernie Park      
Melissa Porricelli      
The Princess Ball
Thomas and Marianne 
  Reifenheiser      
Dr. and Mrs. Gregory 
  Scagnelli      
Savings Bank of Danbury 
  Foundation
Scott and Peggy Sawala      
Kenneth Southworth, IV  
St. Vincent’s Medical Center
UBS      
US Trust
Jeremy and June 
  Waldecker      
Thomas and Maria Wilcox      
The Winokur Family 
  Foundation
Women’s Networking 
  Group of Fairfield County 
  LLC
The Young Women’s 

  League of New Canaan

$500 TO $999
Timothy and Rebecca  
 Brown
Dr. John Ciannella      
George and Linn Colabella      
Allen and Christy Counts      
The Delaney Memorial 
  Foundation
Joseph and Barbara Esterly      
Janienne P. Hackett
Darrell Harvey
Mike and Jill Hooper      
Information Technology - 
Roger Williams University
Marty and Abby Jaramillo      
Alyssa Kent      
Gino and Hope Kelly      
Key Management, LLC      
Patrick and Kerri Larkin      
Morley
Jesse and Lisa Neumyer      
Tracy Porosoff      
Mike Racich      
Juan Salgado      
Stanley and Lynette 
  Saltzman      
Scout and Molly’s
Linda May Smith      
Mike and Kaitlyn Steffa      
Blake Stevens      
Dr. Karen Sutton and Gregg 
  Wysocki 
Christopher and Elizabeth 
  Thompson      
UPS Store #0883
Dr. Richard and Shirley 
  Viscarello      
Brendan and Elizabeth 
  Walsh      
Mike and Kate Wellen      
Westport Pediatric 
  Dentistry, PC
The Westport Woman’s 
  Club 
Jim and Joell Wittmer       

$250 TO $499
Jim and Meghan Allen      
Frank and Jennifer Barros      
Robin Black and Scott Srolis
Adam Blumenthal and  
  Elizabeth Hofmann      
Shay Browne      
Liam and Heather Burke      
Luisa Cano-Weiss      
Brendan and Jennifer  
  Courtney      
Bruce and Joyce DeShay      
Christopher Doody      
Randal and Amy Dry      
Grace Duplinsky      
Michael and Jessica Elsas      
Jennifer Ferrante      
David and Dorothy Fitton      
Neil and Elise Gabriele      
Sean Gavin      
Edward and Penny  
  Glassmeyer      
Grant Thorton LLP
Duke and Heidi Grise      

Hematology Oncology, PC
Richard Hood      
Stephen Jakab      
John Lamanna      
Mason and Beth Lenhard      
Victoria Lopez      
Lisa Marshalko      
Marshall Wace North  
  America
Daren and Joan McCullough      
David and Alison Melito      
Peter and Brooke  
  Miles-Prouten      
Jen and Jason Morgan      
Chuck and Lori Mulligan      
Bill Nealon and Val 
Saltzman-Nealon      
Norwalk Hospital 
  Foundation
Thomas and Michelle Novak      
Debbie O’Malley      
Liege and Sarah Payne      
Pediatric Healthcare  
  Associates
Stephen and Dina Phelps      
Greg Wood and Amanda  
  Pierson      
Pullman & Comley LLC
Dr. Gerald and Lynn Rakos      
Evan and Elaine Remley      
Stephen and Margie Roney      
David and Tenley Ross      
John and Shelby Saer      
Salmon Falls Pathology, PA
Alan Schmerzler      
Adam and Cindy Sharp      
Dr. Rachel Sheiman      
Jeff and Marie Smith      
Robert Smolens      
Stamford Health Medical  
  Group, Inc      
Peter and Kathy Streinger      
Lisa Tantillo      
Theiman-Wicker Family  
  Foundation
Ted and Christine Yang      

$100 TO $249
Amazon Smile 
William and Donna 
Anderson      
Dr. Raul Arguello and 
  Jennifer Belcolore-Arguello 
Shirley Baliki      
Paul and Mindee Blanco      
Bonnie Blake      
Robert and Rosalie Boucher      
Bridgeport Monroe  
  Pediatric Group
Brandon and Lauren  
  Bettencourt      
Jane Buckiewicz      
Chip and Cameron Buzzeo      
Michael Buzzeo      
Sandy Callahan      
Margaret Carvalho      
Alexandria Cirasuolo      
Dave and Margot Congdon      
James and Cherie 
  Cunningham      
Stephanie Davis      
David Osherow, DDS    

Michael and Babette  
  DeFelice      
Irwin and Lynne Deutch      
Albert and Samantha  
  Eskenazi      
Laura Essick      
Bruce and Shari Feibel      
Jean Field      
Mario Fulgieri      
Ward and Carol Glassmeyer      
Dr. Robert and Paula  
  Herzlinger      
Charles and Julia Hoffman      
David Hohman      
Wu Hsiung and Hsiu-o Lin
Kyle and Jessica Ibbitson      
Jane Kellogg      
Phyllis Klein      
Robert and Laurie Koehler      
Michael Komar and Cheryl 
  Bryant      
Tom and Sandi Kretsch      
Alexandra Lamarre      
Charles and Rose Leitner      
Mark and Maryann Lindwall      
Jim Madej      
Jonathan and Andrea 
  Maldon      
Elizabeth Smith Mao      
Michael and Yira Marks      
David Oberhill      
John and Moira O’Connor      
Parallel Products
Steve and Amanda Parry      
John and Susan Pettenati      
Herminio and Evelia Rivera      
Patrick and Jennifer  
  Robinson      
Kevin and Jennifer  
  Schwartz      
Kristin Schneeman      
Jeff and Karin Seymour      
Sharyn Spinelli      
Steve and Deb Stickler    
John and Charlotte Suhler      
Paul and Laura Sullivan      
Rebecca Thornton      
James and Virginia Tierney      
Steven and Victoria Trepp
Stuart and Christine  
  Updegrove      
Herb and Diane Vaughan      
Paul and Anne Vier      
Jeff Wood      

$1 TO $99
Although space does 
not allow us to publicly 
acknowledge donors
of under $100, we are 
grateful for every donor 
who believes in 
The Tiny Miracles 
Foundation. Your gift-of 
any amount-makes a 
difference.

IN HONOR OF
Alexander the Greatest
Robin Black
Max and Molly Carbino
Alexander Counts

Carrie Cromwell-Hunt
DeShay Family
Reagan and Colby Dineen
Reagan Donegan
Ava Marie Duscio
Dante Esposito and family
Braden Franchi and family
Thomas Godina
Charles Greig
Cal Hogue and family
Elizabeth Smith Klein  
  and family
Weston Lauria
Madelynn Morosho
Gwendolyn Noto
Julia Parkosewich
Patients of Dr. David  
  Osherow
Sam And Katie 
Ella And Olivia Sawala
Elsa Maurine Sharp
Jennifer Stites
Dr. Karen Sutton
Ariane Triay
Harrison Updegrove
Lucca Vellano
Benjamin Wysocki

IN MEMORY OF
Robert J. Barton
Ruth Blanco 
Chiara Maria Brutus
Ronni Casey
Dylan DeShay
Ellen DeShay
Nicholas Anthony Franchi
Melvin Friedman
Henry J. and Erna D. Leir
Chiare Maria Lucenti
Sean James Maloney
Olivia Queenan
Sullivan Sharpe
Nicholas Testa
Teresa Vargas
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IN-KIND
DONORS

EVENT RELATED
Adam Broderick Salon 
  & Spa
Addie Hogue
Age of Reason
Agora Spa
Apex X-press
Aqua Salon & Spa
Athleta Westport
Avellino’s Italian Restaurant
b.good Fairfield
Bartaco
Bespoke J. Hilburn
Beval Saddelry
Blow Dry Southport/
Westport
Blue Apron
Blue Buffalo Company
Bobby Valentine’s Sports 
  Academy
Bowlmor Lanes
Bridgeport Bluefish
Brooke Gies
Brooke Lalumiere
Carrie Cromwell-Hunt
Chelsea Piers CT
Cinch
Circa Lighting
Connecticut Open
Cosmo Magazine
Cryotherapy Nordic
CST 50 – Westport
Curtis and Michelle Hogue
D&D Linen
Darien Nature Center
Delamar Southport
Diageo N.A.
Dina Phelps
Dino and Harry’s 
Steakhouse
Dinosaur Bar-B-Que
DOT Generation
Dovecote
Down Under
Dream Spa
Elle Fagan
Eric and Lisa Broder
Estia Cafe
European Wax Center
Fairfield Ice Academy
Fleishers Craft Butchery
FORE Group
Frederic & Company
Free People
Gansevoort Turks + Caicos
Garden Catering
Garelick & Herbs
Genevieve Lau Jewelry
George Colabella
Gigi Fernández
Greg & Tony
H. Smith Richardson Golf 
Course
Hands On Pottery
Haptic Lab
Harbor Yard Sports & 
  Entertainment
Henry Fisher
HGTV
Hogue Interior Design

Hotel Zero Degrees  
  Stamford
Infinity Fitness
Jane Geddes
Jerry’s Artarama
Jeryl Rosenblum
Jessica Allossery
Jesup Hall
JL Rocks Fine Jewelry
JOIE
Joyride Cycling & Fitness
Juliska
Kaia Yoga
Kawa Ni
Kennedy’s All-American 
  Barber
Kidville Westport LLC
KureSPA
Landmark Preschool
Latis Imports
Le Penguin
Le Rouge Chocolates  
  by Aarti
Lera Jewels
Little Pub
Lucy’s
Luke Lamparelli
Maserati of Westport – 
  Miller Motorcars
Massage Envy
Matt Bernson Design
Maui Jim Sunglasses
Michael and Leelee Klein
Miggs B Design
Moffly Media
Mohegan Sun
Moras Painting
Mosquito Squad of Fairfield 
County and Westchester 
  County
Muse Paintbar
My Gym Fairfield
My Gym Stamford
National Hockey League
Nestlè Waters North  
  America
New York Yankees
Noelle Spa
Nouveau Nutrition
Nutmeg Curling Club
O’Neill’s Irish Pub & 
  Restaurant
Orangetheory Fitness
Orvis Sandanona
Palmer’s Darien
Panera
Patsy’s Italian Restaurant
Performance Physical 
  Therapy and Wellness
Pilates w/ Vicky
Pump It Up
Pure Barre Westport
Ring’s End
Rock Climb Fairfield
Royal Street Corporation
S & P Dow Jones Indices
Salon De Matteo
Saugatuck Rowing Club
Scout & Molly’s
Sean and Kristin Gavin

Serena and Lily
Seve and Marisela Esposito
Sharkey’s Cuts for Kids
SheLaLa
Shereen Koshnoodi
Sherpa
Skyzone Norwalk
Sono Academy
SONO Ice House
South Moon Under
SportsCenter of 
  Connecticut
Stefanie Truino
Steven Mancini Salon
Stew Leonard’s Charity 
  Crusaders
Stony Lane Farm
Studio on Main
Sugar + Spice Photos
Super Dave
Superior Seafood
Thaeroa
The Adventure Park
The Cheescake Factory
The Crane Resort
The Factory
The Hermitage Club
The Inn at Longshore
The McKittrick Hotel home 
  of SLEEP NO MORE
The Whelk
Tom and Gwen Noto
Total Wine & More
Trader Joe’s Westport
Two Home Runs Production 
  Group
UCBC
Vineyard Vines
WABC-TV
Washington Prime
Westport Arts Center
Westport Country 
Playhouse
Westport Magazine
Westport Pilates
Westport Weston Family 
YMCA
William Oakley Imaging
Wonderland of Ice
WWE
Zunda Group

NON-EVENT RELATED
Warren Albuck
Kim Aleksiejczyk
Sandy Callahan
Congregation for  
  Humanistic Judaism
George Colabella
Courtney Danyliw
Darien FD Ladies Auxiliary
Melissa Desveaux
First Step Preschool
IBM Corp./IP Law Site 
  Counsel/Ken Corsello
Jennifer Johnson
Joe’s Fuel Company
Kim Karus
Ellen Kealy
KIDS/Fashion Delivers

Leelee Klein
Kasey Mathews
Jennifer Mielec
Ann Murray
Suzanne Najman
Peter’s Weston Market
Pro Bono Partnership/ 
  Maurice Segall, Esq.
Project Linus
Brenda Roberti
Charly Sahlia
Diane Salvo
Lynne Sawyers
Laura Snow
Christine Soderquist
Stop & Shop
Elise Sullivan
Temple Sinai
Ariane Triay
Leslie Trien
Jennifer Valleen
Venable LLP/ 
  Steven I. Weinberger, Esq.
Kerry Wagner
Withers Bergman LLP

A special 
THANK YOU 

to all our 
volunteers, 

friends,  
mentors, donors, 

and board.  
They make 

all that we do 
possible.

EVERY EFFORT HAS BEEN MADE 
TO ENSURE THE ACCURACY OF 
OUR LISTS. IF YOUR NAME HAS 

BEEN LISTED INCORRECTLY  
OR OMITTED, PLEASE ACCEPT 

OUR APOLOGIES AND  
CONTACT KERRY WAGNER AT  
KERRYWAGNER@TTMF.ORG  

SO WE CAN CORRECT  
OUR RECORDS.
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